
August 17, 2015 5:00pm - 6:30pm
Oak Forest Center 16333 S. Kilbourn Ave. Oak Forest, IL 60452

Manufacturing and Electronics 
Engineering Open House

Are you interested in a Career in the growing Manufacturing Technology and 
Engineering fields? South Suburban College is hosting the first annual Manufacturing 
Technology and Engineering open house Monday, August 17th from 5:00pm until 
6:30pm.

This open house will showcase occupations, include a tour of our new state of the 
art manufacturing lab, and give attendees the opportunity to speak with engineering 
instructors. Our programs are designed to serve the needs of both employees and 
employers.

All are welcome; parents and especially students who are in the process of choosing 
an exciting career.

Come gain insight on how Manufacturing Technology and Engineering are providing 
tremendous opportunities for those ready for a career of the future.

Financial aid, scholarships, and internships are available to those who qualify.
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